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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meeting  

Tuesday, Dec 7
th 

at 6:00 

p.m., City Hall 

 

Planning Commission 

Tuesday, Jan 18
th 

at 6:00 

p.m., City Hall 
 

 
 

Adair Living History 

TBD 
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• CERT  

• Leaf Collection and 

Street Sweeping 

• Stormwater Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

THE CERT PROGRAM NEEDS YOU 

 
The Adair CERT Program is interested in growing.  CERT Basic Training is 

now done completely online at your leisure and testing for basic skills is done 

on the third Wednesday of every month.  CERT training will teach you how to 

be prepared for any disaster and equip you to help your neighbors as well.  

 
Now is the time to get ready for wildfires, earthquakes, wind or storm events 

and any other disasters that could occur in Adair Village. CERT will get you, 

your family, and our community ready for any event. 

 
If you are interested in joining CERT, please contact Karla McGrath at 541-745

-5507.  

 

 

LEAF COLLECTION AND STREET SWEEPING 

 

 

 
 

The final Leaf pick-up day has been scheduled for Monday, December 6. Please rake 

leaves into the street the day before. Rows should be long and narrow and two 

feet away from the curb. Be sure that you are not blocking bike lanes, storm drains 
or driveways.  Street sweeping will take place the day after leaf collection; Tuesday, 

December 7.  Please move vehicles off the streets on street sweeping days.  Park-

ing is available at City Hall.  Please do not rake any leaves into the street after De-

cember 6th.  
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STORMWATER EDUCATION 
 

Did you know that your pet can impact water quality in the Willamette River? Pet waste contains 

bacteria and nutrients that can be harmful to fish and other aquatic life. If your pet goes to the bath-

room, be sure to pick up their waste and dispose of it in a trash can. City parks have stations with 

waste bags to make it easy for you to pick up your pet’s waste when you are out for a stroll!. 

Note: Information below is provided solely by the Advertiser and does not represent a City sanctioned event or information. 

 

 


